
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Fashion Club Designer, 
 
Congratulations!   Your design has been chosen to be featured in the 2013 Presentation 
Fashion Show Glitter & Gold.  You can view a copy of your winning design, along with the 
chosen designs from the other 15 designers who will also be representing the Fashion Club by 
clicking here.   
  
Designer Responsibilities 

Attendance is MANDATORY at all of the dates listed in the “Mandatory Dates” document, 
which you can find here: Mandatory Dates. Please contact us immediately if you have any 
concerns about these participation dates. 
 
Designer Sewing Workshops 

Attendance is strongly encouraged at 3 workshops to be scheduled by the Fashion Club in 

February and March.   We will check on the progress of work as well as construction and 

functionality.  Sewing advisors will be available. 

 
Next Steps 

Your next step is to begin collecting materials and supplies to support your design.  You can 

also begin construction of your dress to the extent you are able without exact sizing 

information, which will be available on February 1st when your models are assigned by the 

Producer.   

 

We will be in touch as more information becomes available, but do not hesitate to contact 

your Fashion Club Liaison at any time if you have any questions regarding the design 

process or the show.   We are excited that you will be representing the Fashion Club and 

Presentation High School, and we look forward to seeing your designs on the runway! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Yukiko Hara   Anne Naragon   Claire Martell 
Fashion Club Liaison  Production Co-Chair  Fashion Show Co-Chair 
Yukiko212@gmail.com   
(408) 985-7205   
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